
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 
The Woonsocket Housing Authority (WHA) will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, 
September 13, 2022 at 2:30 pm at the Morin Heights Community Room at 66 Morin Heights 
Boulevard, Woonsocket, RI  02895 
 
The Purpose of the Public Hearing is as follows: 
 

• General revision of the 2018, 2019, 2019 LBPCF, 2020 and 2021 Capital Fund Programs 
and proposed revisions to the 5-Year Action Plan 2022-2026. 

 
• General update of the 2023 Annual PHA Plan for the WHA. 

 
In compliance with the RI Open Meeting Law and Section 504 of the CFR, the WHA will make all 
reasonable accommodations for the disabled individual.  Please notify this office 48 hours in 
advance of our meeting of any accommodations requested. 
 
The Capital Fund Programs and PHA plan will be available for review.  Please contact Vasiliki 
Milios, Interim Executive Director, with questions between the hours of 9:00 am to 3:30 pm, 
Monday through Friday at 401-767-8000, TDD 1-800-745-6575. 
 

Vasiliki Milios 
Interim Executive Director 

 
 


